
Heathfield Schools' 

Partnership PTA Newsletter
July 2019

Mother's and Father's Day 
This year the PTA did both Mother's Day flowers and 
Father's Day Doughnuts to help celebrate the 
wonderful jobs that you parents do.  The 
children love being able to take home 
that little something to give to you 
and the feedback from these events 
was great.

£770
raised

Round-up        It has been a busy year for the PTA, we said a sad farewell to 

our Chair Hayley in December. In January we welcomed new 

Co-Chairs Shelley and Claire (in photo with Mr Clayton and the 

Mayor) along with Jo and Secretary's Justine and Carol, all 

under the watchful eye of Nikki.  We jumped straight into the 

thick of things with a Valentines Day hot chocolate and cake 

sale followed by Mothers Day flowers, Fathers Day doughnuts, 

a comedy night, summer ice creams and of course the 

biggest event of the year, the Summer Fair which raised £4000 

for the PTA fund.

SUMMER FAIR
A huge amount of time and effort 
goes into making our Summer Fair a 
success, and it is not possible 
without the help of our dedicated 
staff and volunteers, so Thank You to 
everyone who gave up their time to 
help, it is very much appreciated
Our raffle this year was supported by 
our very generous local businesses, 
which included our first prize of 
England Tickets at Wembley!
We had our children perform in the 
school choir and street dance. We 
also had a circus skills workshop for 
them to try.
We were also supported by local 
stalls selling a range of gifts and 
items, the Twickenham and Thames 
Valley Bee Keeping 
Association and of 
course the local 
Police.

£4000 
raised



EVENT PARKING
This has been a huge success over the last year and is an excellent way of raising a 

substantial amount of money for the PTA fund. We desperately need more 

volunteers to be able to continue to offer this service, and an hour of your 

time to raise money for the school is all it takes, and can also be great 

fun!
£4847 
raised

Summer Ice Creams
Every Friday after school in the summer term, 
the PTA sell ice creams in the playground. 
This is always very popular with the children, 
especially when we have hot weather! 
They also went down very well at our 
sports day picnic.

£531 
raised

PTA FUND
This year we have contributed to the following:

* £5000 updating the playground equipment

* Easter eggs for both the Infants and Juniors

* Year 6 T-shirts and a small contribution towards the leavers disco.

* Year 1 popcorn and drinks for their cinema trip.

* School Disco at Christmas

* Boundless dance workshops

* Poetry books

* Rainwear for the Juniors

* Image Theatre Panto

NEXT PTA MEETING
The next PTA meeting will be held in 

Sept.  As a parent/carer at Heathfield you 

are automatically a member of the PTA.  

We would love you to get involved no 

matter how big or small. If you are 

interested please come along to our next 

meeting or email hsfpta@gmail.com

Facebook
We have a Facebook page to keep you informed of all 
the PTA activities. It's a great and simple way for us to 
share information, events and publicise what we are 
doing.

We would love you to 'Like' us!

https://www.facebook.com/HeathfieldSchoolsPTA
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Comedy Night
Thank you to Mrs Adams and Mrs 
Fisher in the Infants for 
organising a brilliant 
evening of comedy.

£280 
raised


